

The Rose E. Scala School Public School 71/Preparatory Academy at 71 3040 Roberts Ave. Bronx, N.Y. 10461 718.822.5351

PARENT LETTER #57

April 11, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Spring Picture Day will be on Monday, April 16th and Tuesday, April 17th for all students.

6th, 7th & 8th grade students do not have to wear their uniforms on the day they are scheduled to take photos, Please have your child dress appropriately for this special occasion and adhered to the school dress code policy. For the Kindergarten class, the pictures will be used for the Stepping Up Ceremony.

Please note, that no money is expected before or on the day pictures will be taken. First, you will receive your pictures and then make your selection and submit payment. You will be receiving an entire package of pictures with a list of choices. You will have a chance to purchase the entire picture assortment, parts or none at all. Please have your child return all or part of the photo package you are not purchasing.

There is absolutely no obligation to purchase the spring pictures!

Attached is the schedule of picture sessions for all classes.

Thank for your support.

Sincerely,

Margaret Mirando

Principal

MM:as Attachment

> Margaret Mirando Principal

Natalie DeLillis

Caitlin Mondelli Assistant Principals Raquel Quesada

Engage, Empower, Inspire
Every Child, Every Classroom, Every Day